CIVIL ENGINEERING

- PLANNING - SURVEYING

April 10, 2023

Brad Kelly, AICP

City of Columbia

701 E. Broadway
Columbia, MO 65201

RE: Case No. 123-2023 Quail Creek West Preliminary Plat

Dear Mr. Kelley,

On behalf of Nate Reuter, we would like to formally request the Quail Creek Preliminary Plat to
be removed from the April 20™ agenda and placed on the May 4t Planning and Zoning

Commission meeting.

Our client needs to address some issues prior to this meeting.

Feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns regarding this request.

Sincerely,

po ot
Kate Jacoby, El
A Civil Group, LLC

3401 Broadway Business Park Ct, Suite 105

PHONE: 573-817-5750

FAX:

573-817-1677

Columbia, Missouri 65203
EMAIL: cody@acivilgroup.com



